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Members of Local 110
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome everyone back from the Christmas break, and I hope you all had a wonderful holiday with your families and friends.

Myself and the executive are working on many issues that effect our members both within the division and politically.

Our local has always been very active politically and we continue stronger than ever since I became president. The provincial government has dealt a damaging blow to health care and we can expect that we are not immune to the Pallister government and their reckless cuts to front line services. It is for that reason that align ourselves with political action committees that support our position. We have executive members that sit on CUPE Manitoba School Division Sector, CUPE National Health and Safety Committee as well as the Winnipeg School Division Pension Committee.  

Moving forward we will maintain this presence and continue to stand up for our members job security. Benefits and health and safety. 

The membership of Local 110 is and will always be the first and foremost in any negotiations locally and provincially.

We will post news updates and articles on the webpage. 

I hope to see you at our next general meeting scheduled for February 11, 2018 at RB Russell School at 7:00pm.

In Solidarity 

Abe Araya

President CUPE Local 110


Canadian Union of Public Employees Local 110


1500 Wall Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2E 2S4


Phone 204 667-0018    Fax 204 667-8731


Email : cupelocal110@outlook.com











